DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY
* FREEDOM OF INFORMATION AND PRIVACY DIVISION
7701 TELEGRAPH ROAD, SUITE 144
ALEXANDRIA, VA 22315-3905

November 5. 2013

FOIA 14-0148

Adam Marshall

Epic.Org

1718 Connecticut Avenue, NW, Suite 200
Washington, DC 20009

Dear Mr. Marshail:

This is in response to your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request dated November 01.
2013. You are requesting records regarding the capabilities of the Joint Land Attack Cruise
Missile Defense Elevated Netted Sensor System (“JLENS™). Your request was received in this
office on November 05, 2013. Your request is being processed in accordance with Title 5 United
States Code 552, The Freedom of information Act.

Please be advised that this office serves as the policy and oversight office for the Department
of the Army Freedom of Information and Privacy Acts entities, and is not a repository for
documents for the Department of the Army. Requests for information and documents under the
purview of the Army are sent to the agency most likely to have responsive records for a review
in accordance with Army Regulation 25-55, The Army Freedom of Information Act program.

We have forwarded your request to the following activities for action and direct response to
vou.

U.S. Army Space and Missile Defense/Army Forces Strategic Command
ATTN: SMDC-JA

P.O. Box 1500

Huntsville, AL 35807-3801

COMM: (256) 955-2181

EMAIL: Devinu.williams@smdc.armyv.mil

AND

CSTE-SG/ FOIA Officer

Secretary of the General Staff

U.S. Army Test and Evaluation Command

2202 Aberdeen Boulevard — Third Floor

Aberdeen Proving Ground, MD 21005-5001

COMM: (443) 861-9263

EMAIL: usarmv.apg.atec.mbx.secretarv-to-the-general-stafficemail.mil
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If you have any questions regarding the status of your request, you should contact the activity
at the address above. If this office can be of further assistance, please contact us at the address
on the letterhead.

Sincerely,

fisigned//
Tolu Olabode
Program Analyst
U.S. Army Freedom of Information Act Office




